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RE: Project Activity Notification 
      120th Street Project – Stonegate Drive to Roanoke Blvd 

Project: MAPA-5009(3) 
CN 22277 

 

Dear Tenant or Landowner: 

The City of Omaha is happy to inform you that the 120th Street Project – Stonegate Drive to 
Roanoke Boulevard is moving into final design. Please be aware that project personnel will be 
working along the corridor in the near future to perform geotechnical soil borings, survey and 
wetland delineations. 
 
Topographic Survey and Wetland Delineations 
Please note that no interruption in traffic flow will result from this work. 
 
During the field work, it is necessary for our crew(s) to obtain data from all properties along 
and abutting this corridor.  This will require our crew(s) to enter your property adjacent to 
the roadway and collect survey data approximately 100 feet beyond your property line.  
Often, this means collecting survey data up to the corners of buildings. 
 
Please advise if special arrangements will need to be made before entering your property.   
 
Geotechnical Soil Borings 
Truck-mounted drilling equipment will require temporary closure of one lane of traffic 
during collection of soil borings.  Boring locations will include the vicinity of the West Maple 
Creek Bridge and the Big Papillion Creek Bridge.  Shallow borings will also be taken between 
West Maple Road and Big Papillion Creek within 100 feet of the centerline of 120th Street. 
Traffic control will be done in accordance with City of Omaha traffic control and barricade 
standards.   
 
The City will hold a preconstruction meeting for the 120th Street Project – Stonegate Drive to 
Roanoke Boulevard to provide the community a chance to see the final design and to provide 
information on the schedule of construction activities.  We are anticipating this meeting to be 
held in late 2019 to early 2020 pending construction funding.   
 



Your input throughout the preliminary design process played a significant role in developing the 
final design. The Open House Public Meeting Report is posted on the City’s project website at the 
link provided below. This report enables you to see what your neighbors and other community 
members think about the improvement project and the design alternatives.  Thank you for your 
continued interest and contributions to the project.  
 
Please visit the Keep Omaha Moving website at: www.KeepOmahaMoving.com to track future 
developments of this project and other future City projects.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Jon T. Meyer, PE 
City Public Works 
Transportation 
Engineer III 
Ph. 444-4191 
Jon.meyer@cityofomaha.org 

 


